
Call for in-kind sponsorship for a
Security and Defence conference in
Tokyo

World news story

The British Embassy Tokyo is looking for in-kind sponsorship to help deliver
a Security and Defence conference in September.

The Security and Defence Conference will be held in early September. Any
company wishing to register an expression of interest for sponsorship should
make contact with the Embassy as below by 17:00 JST on Friday 20 August 2021.

In-kind sponsorship: Chris Capper
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